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The Baltimore City Department of Transportation would like to advise motorists that a new traffic pattern will soon be installed 
along a portion of Aliceanna Street, as part of the Central Avenue Streetscape and Bridge project.

Starting on or about May 08, 2017, Aliceanna Street will be open to westbound traffic only between Central Avenue and 
Eden Street.  One lane of westbound traffic will be open for motorists along this portion of Aliceanna Street during construction.  
Aliceanna Street will be closed to eastbound traffic through the summer of 2018.

Motorists traveling in this vicinity should be on the watch for changing traffic patterns and are encouraged to use alternate routes 
away from this area to avoid delays.  For further information on the Central Avenue Streetscape and Bridge project, including project 
updates, visit www.CentralAveProject.com
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